From:

To: Emily Dance

Subject: FW: Trailer draft bylaw **Date:** July 4, 2022 1:48:53 PM

,

From:

Sent: July 4, 2022 1:29 PM

To:

Subject: Trailer draft bylaw

Mitch,

Agree with the idea of unsightly trailers being removed from properties and preventing permanent occupancy. As the by-law stands now you cannot have a trailer on your property unless it is owned by the landowner or if the property is leased by the owner of the trailer. Is that correct? So there will be no overnight guests allowed to park on my property. So if We want to have a friends or family with trailers over to visit it seems by this draft we can't. No one can have guests for a night or two parked in their driveway or back yard? What about maintaining family and friends connections, Ripley reunion time, fall fair, do we not want people to visit our area from afar to promote tourism? Or Businesses with multiple trailers neatly parked and maintained. I agree with unsightly trailers and there are a few here in Ripley but this draft is going overboard slightly. There has to be a happy medium. If there are noise concerns, there are bylaws already in place.

Thanks,

Gail Lotton